
Participants Needed for a  

Florida State University College of 

Medicine Research Study! 

The purpose of this research is to study the 
behaviors of people with differing levels of 
cognitive impairments. 

 

This study requires that both a person with cognitive 
impairment (participant) and someone close to them, 
such as a spouse or caregiver, be present to complete 
the study tasks.  The study tasks include surveys and a 
blood sample will be drawn from the person with 
cognitive impairment. 

 

All of the study tasks for both the participant and the 
spouse/caregiver, will take up to 90 minutes to complete.   

 

The meeting can take place at a location such as your 
home or common meeting space. 

 

We will be asking for participants through November 12, 
2014. 
 

Contact the Geriatrics Department at (850) 644-5619 for 
more information.  Please ask for LaVon Edgerton or   
Suzanne Baker. 

 

This study is being overseen by Antonio Terracciano, 
Ph.D., Associate Professor at the FSU College of 
Medicine. 


